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Raszka Shelley

From: Patrino Beth
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 11:40 AM
To: Raszka Shelley
Subject: FW: Support SB 863

 

 

From: bpalber@comcast.net [mailto:bpalber@comcast.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 11:33 AM 

To: Patrino Beth 

Subject: Support SB 863 

 
Please pass along to the entire committee that it is critically important to SUPPORT the passage of 
SB 863 and the other bills in their entirety.  This common sense bill asserts that the proper regulatory 
agency, the Oregon Department of Agriculture, will continue to be in charge of managing agricultural 
activities in Oregon.  To allow each county or city to attempt to understand this complex issue and 
then make rules throughout our State would cripple our important agricultural economy. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bruce Alber 
Wilsonville, OR 
  


